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From: DIANE DAMIANO
To: Scott Reale
Subject: Re: Variance PZ #25-11000016
Date: Monday, September 15, 2025 4:40:50 PM

 Dear Advisory Board Members, I received a Variance notice in regards to neighbor Kendall Williams 
wanting put up a storage shed on his property.  I will not be attending the meeting on Sept 18, 2025, 
therefore I am writing to  the board to inform you that I have no objections to Mr. Williams putting a 
storage shed on his property at CRESTHAVEN NO 6 41-37 B LOT 8 BLK 11.  as long as it is within the 
bylaws and codes of Pompano Beach. If you have any more information you need from me I can be 
reached at my email at dianedamiano@bellsouth.net..
Thank you for your concerns.
Sincerely,
Diane Damiano
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